

2. **Confirmation of Previous Minutes**
3. **Matters Arising from the Minutes**
4. **Correspondence**
5. **Office Bearers' Reports**

Adriana:

- Planning the shape of the year for the Wom*n's Department, from our week long themed weeks, to our regular weekly events and determining what has been working well within the department
- Starting planning for O-Week, we are holding a stall on the Tuesday and having an indoor 'Welcome to the Wom*n's Department' picnic in the Wom*n's Room on Wednesday
- Also in the midst of working on content for the Wom*n's Department booklet, this has been made as a Zine in the past, but as a change of direction we are hoping to making into a booklet. Obviously cost is a major factor in this, once we speak to Comms we will be getting back to committee to see what direction should be taken
- I attended a meeting with Allison Ballantyne (2015 Wom*n's Officer) with Wendy and Fleur from the Chancellery office, who deal with student equity about a potential campaign with the university and UMSU dealing with Women's Safety on Campus, there will be further discussions in future about holding events in Semester 1
- Judy's Punch has its own budget line in the UMSU 2016 budget, which means that it won't be coming out the Wom*n's budget for next year, this is really helpful as making Judy's Punch is a constitutional requirement and if we want it made well, it takes a lot from our budget
- The next thing that Hien and I will be looking at is the budget for 2016 and hopefully looking at passing that at the next committee meeting we have, which will most likely be in 2016

Hien :

- I have started on drafting application forms and interview questions for the Wom*n's Mentoring Network. The application forms are for Mentors and they are almost finished and should be sent to Comms sometime this week
- Once the applications are open, we will start advertising (staff newsletter, UMSU website/Newsletter, Wom*n's Department Newsletter, student portal, notice board, uni faculty/department email)
- First draft of application forms for Mentees should be done this week and will open shortly after, until the end of O-Wee
- Finalising payments for speakers of the anti-racism workshops, this should be done by Thursday at the latest

Motion 4: To approve and accept the Office Bearers Reports (and recommendations)

Mover: Aisling

Seconder: Amelia

CARRIED WITHOUT DISSENT

6. **Motions on Notice**
7. **Motions not on notice**

Motion 5: To move all remaining money from the 2015 Wom*n's Budget into the Special Projects and Events budget line

